
 
1 February 2017  
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Friday 10 February 2017 – Valentine’s Day Themed Lunch  
 
On Friday 10 February the children will have a ‘Valentine’s Day’ themed 
school lunch.  For the main course, there will be chicken nuggets, chips/pasta and 
beans/sweetcorn.  For dessert there will be heart shaped biscuits.  
 
Mrs Dobson, the cook, would like to invite children who usually have a packed lunch to join the 
other children that day.   
 
If your child usually has a packed lunch but would like to have a school meal please complete the 
slip below and return it to school with your payment of £2.20 (cheques payable to NCC) no later 
than Wednesday 8 February.  This will let Mrs Dobson know how much she needs to order.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss J Ainsley 
Head Teacher 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
Valentine’s Day Themed School Lunch – Friday 10 February 2017  
 
 
 
 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………..  Class: …………………………….. 
 
My child would like to have a school lunch on  
 

Friday 10 February 2017   
 
 
I enclose payment* of £2.20 (cash/cheque – please delete as appropriate).  Cheques to be 
payable to NCC.   
 
*Reception/Year 1 and Year 2 – no cost.  

 
 
Parent/Carer’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Parent/Carer’s Signature: ……………………………………………………………………… 
 
Date:  …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


